From: Richard Butt [mailto:richard.butt@badger-watch.com] 
Sent: 22 September 2016 08:56
To: Emily Shaw
Subject: FW: Objection to 16/01525/F

Hi Emily,

Please find the forwarded copy of Henry Butt's objection below.

Henry said to me that he sent this to you on the 15th September along with a copy to me! I guess you did not receive the email as I did not either. It only became apparent when it did not appear on the CDC web site.

Use it if you wish.

Regards 

Richard Butt

Coordinator for the 537 supporters of the BBSG

From: Henry Butt 
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2016 8:41 AM
To: richard.butt@badger-watch.com
Subject: Objection to 16/01525/F

Dear Emily,

I wish to object to planning application 16/01525/F for the erection of a two bedroom cottage at the 'Pheasant Pluckers' Inn, OX15 5RQ. This would appear to be another attempt by the applicant to delicense the public house through the development of the car park which falls under its A4 usage.

While the applicants claim that the 'Pheasant Pluckers' Inn has been opening as public house since its recent reopening, the limited opening hours (circa 3 hours per week) would seem to be another attempt to devalue the viability of the public house.

Furthermore, I understand there the public house (including its surrounding site) has been registered as an Asset of Community Value (ACV). I would therefore assume that the applicant's are required to offer the public house for sale to the community group before being permitted to change the use of part of the property.

Please refuse this application.

Kind Regards,

Henry
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